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I strongly favor the Edwards-Elliot alignment. It is the better of the two alignments for
connecting the 30 k people who come to the SRJC with Coddingtown Mall and the SMART

station and choose to walk.

« 1 have attended all the public meetings for the project. The first was more than a

decade ago.
| was part of the group that met with Kirstie Moore, Development Manager, Codding

Enterprises to advocate this alignment before Codding sold the property now occupied
by Dick’s Sporting Goods.

Please advocate the Edwards/Elliott alignment in your direction to staff.

Willard Richards


mailto:willard@sonic.net
mailto:/o=ExchangeLabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=007caa4d89564d989f15c48e92729b17-_CityCounci

